
 Demolition Notice  

 

 

Information as of February 3, 2025.  

Hamilton LRT 

Upcoming Building 
Demolition 
945 & 949 King Street East, Hamilton 

 

Demolition construction expected start date: late February 2025 
 
 

 

 
WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 
A building purchased by Metrolinx to build the Hamilton LRT project will be demolished. As part of 
preparations for the future Hamilton LRT, several buildings, including this one, along King Street 
East have been acquired to facilitate utility relocation, road widening, and new transit stops. The 
expected start time of the demolition is late February.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
Visit Our Community Office: 
Address: 116 King Street East, Hamilton  
Hours of Operation: Tuesdays and Thursdays, 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Tel: 905-521-1003 

Contact Us: 
  Write to us at: hamilton@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on Instagram: @hamiltonlrt 
  Visit the website: metrolinx.com/hamilton 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT  
• Residents and businesses near demolition 

sites can anticipate occasional noise and 
some vibration from excavators and 
construction equipment, and the removal of 
debris. 

• The demolition will last up to a week and 
the sorting of materials for recycling and 
cleanup will take a week.  

 

 
CONSTRUCTION DETAILS 
• The demolition contractor, Tri-Phase Group, 

will follow all the City of Hamilton's best 
practices for reducing dust from the 
demolition and clean-up. The work will be 
completed within two weeks. 
 

HOURS OF WORK 
• Monday to Saturday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 

p.m.  
 
 
 

TRANSIT INFORMATION  
• No transit route will be impacted. 

TRAFFIC DETAILS  
• Roads will remain open and there will be no 

impact on traffic in the area. 
• There will be no sidewalk impacts. 

 
 

OTHER INFORMATION 
• Please exercise caution near all demolition 

areas and follow the direction of signage.   
• In case of emergencies please contact 

Ashraf Dawwas at 416-659-3409.  
• All dates are subject to change due to 

weather and as required.  
 
 

QUESTIONS – We’re here for you!  
The Hamilton-Niagara Community 
Engagement team is available by phone or 
email.   
Tel: 905-521-1003 /E-mail: 
Hamilton@metrolinx.com    
   
 

FRENCH TRANSLATION 
Cet avis de travaux de construction est 
disponible en français sur demande. Si vous 
êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à 
Hamilton@metrolinx.com.  
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